
                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York. YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email:headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 

 
Wednesday, 26th April 2023 
   
Ref: Y5/6 trip to Eden Camp 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To give the children the opportunity to immerse themselves in their current topic – World War 2 – we 
are organising a trip to Eden Camp. During the visit, the children will go around the camp learning 
about what life was like during WW2.  
 
The visit will take place on Friday 16th June. We will be leaving school as close to 9.15am as possible 
and we anticipate arriving back at 3.15pm. As we will be out for the whole day, please ensure your 
child comes with a packed lunch. When we arrive back, the children will go back into school and then 
be dismissed from the KS1 playground as usual. We aim to inform you by text if the end timings differ 
greatly on the day. Your child will need to come in school uniform as usual and bring with them suitable 
clothing and footwear as part of the day will be spent outside.  
  
The cost of this visit for each child, including transport and entrance to Eden Camp, is £16.72. Please 
arrange the payment via the School money. To give permission for your child to participate in the 
Year 5/6 visit to Eden Camp you must tick the consent box next to the payment (this stage does not 
require payment). The deadline for both payment and consent is Thursday 1st June.  
. Children may bring a maximum of £3 pocket money to spend in the gift shop however, this is optional. 
 
The school Charging and Remissions Policy (available on the school website) states that while no child would be 
excluded from an activity on the basis of cost, we do rely on contributions from parents for many of the ‘extra 
experiences’ provided by school and we are grateful for the level of support we receive. If circumstances arise 
that insufficient funds have been collected, then as a school we would need to cancel the visit and re-fund 
parents who have paid.   

 
As ever, we would welcome extra adult support. If you hold a current CRB/DBS for the school and 
would like to join us, we would really appreciate it. Please let us by emailing the school office at 
headlands.primary@york.gov.uk, marking the subject box as Y56 Eden Camp Helpers. We will let 
you know whether we are able to take up your offer of help via email and text in June.  
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
The Y5/6 Team 
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